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December 12, 2022 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
This is a letter to let you know about some changes to our school’s administrative team. 
As of January 9, 2023, we will be welcoming Mr. M. Reid as our school’s new Vice-Principal.  His 
arrival comes after the departure of Mrs. S. Johnson who is moving to become the Vice-
Principal at Mary Hopkins (0.5) & Earl Kitchener (0.5) Schools.  Mrs. Johnson’s last day at Allan 
A. Greenleaf will be Friday December 23, 2022. 
 
Please join me in making Mr. Reid feel welcome at Allan A. Greenleaf. Mr. Reid joins us from 
the Halton District School Board and is excited to join the Greenleaf family. 
 
Students and staff will miss Mrs. Johnson and we appreciate all the support and work she has 
shown on behalf of the Allan A. Greenleaf community. Thank you, Mrs. Johnson! We wish you 
all the best in your next assignment, but remember, once a Gryphon, always a Gryphon.  
 
With Mr. Reid about to join us, I would also like to thank the staff for helping us during the 
transition.  
 
Thank you for being such a welcoming school community. If you have any questions, please 
contact the school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. S. Yull 
Principal 
 


